
 

 

 

 

March 25, 2025 

 

Hello SPS Alumni and Families, 

There is still time to register for the St. Peter's School reunion at the Orlando residence of 
Augie Stanton ('62) on Friday, April 25th. We are currently expecting 35 Alumni and guests 
but can accommodate several more and preserve an atmosphere that is conducive to 
meaningful interactions. 

All pieces are in place for a wonderful meal and an enjoyable evening of school 
camaraderie and reminiscences. There will be no charge for any part of the evening thanks 
to Augie's generosity and his dedication to preserving St. Peter's School's memory. 

Please inform Ken Adams ('60) at kenadams@lumos.net or Ralph Price ('64) at 
rprice1620@aol.com of your intent to attend, as soon as possible but no later than a week 
before the event. 

There are two memos with detailed information on the SPS Web site. Simply click the link 
below . . . 

https://stpetersschoolpeekskill.com/reunion-planning 

If that link doesn't work for you, then go to stpetersschoolpeekskill.com and click the 
REUNION button in the middle of the page to reach the information sources. 

Thank you and we hope this finds you well. 

 

Sincerely, 

The St. Peter's School Alumni Association 
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